
 

 

The trade show will start this Thursday, 15th October at 11:00 a.m. UTC and the 
exhibition stands will be open to visitors around the clock until 30th October.  

We present ourselves at our stand as follows:  
- Brochure material as PDF or as flipbook  
- Videos and 3D animations of our products and competencies  
- Presentations or webinars recorded by us, which are available as streaming  
- Live chat function  
- Live video conferences by appointment  
 

Among the visitors of our virtual booth we raffle off an SUP-Board (Stand-Up Paddeling). 
With this we want to say thank you in a friendly way for the interest in our products. But we 
also want to send a signal that both we and our customers are keeping their noses in the 
wind in these difficult times and that we are finding our way through the waves with 
innovative dynamics.  

 


